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Convention Reports &
Forms

Even though our Daughters’ fiscal year
is more than half way over, we still
have a lot to complete administratively. 

District Obligations should be paid and
the Chapter Financial Report Form
should be completed and submitted to
the appropriate individual no later than
May 1. 

As we prepare for District Convention
on May 30-31, each chapter should
begin working on their Chapter Report
for the District Convention. This is the
opportunity for each chapter to
showcase each of the activities they
have completed throughout the year.
These should be submitted no later
than May 15 in order for our DS Mercie
to prepare our agenda packets for
Convention. 

If your elects a Chapter Penelope of the
Year, send the application to DG Sofie
no later than May 15 per the
requirements on said application.  

Lastly, elections should be held in either
May or June to elect new officers for
the upcoming year. When elections
have taken place, chapters should
complete the Chapter Election Form and
submit to DG Sofie, DS Mercie, our
Liaison, Grand Governor, Zone 4, Linda
Belba, and Headquarters. Headquarters
has requested that all chapters submit
election forms no later than July 1. 

The Maids of Athena (MOA) have had a busy year so far. From local events to
international events, our Sisters across the United States, Canada, & Greece have
hit the ground running. The MOA Grand Lodge has been able to visit chapters in
New Jersey, Portland, Boston, New York, Washington D.C., Indiana, & Montreal
while seeing a variety of our Sisters at international events such as Greeks in
Tampa Bay! They are excited to announce they also activated a third chapter in
Greece as well as a third chapter in Florida in the past few months! Lastly, they
have been fundraising for a few different projects this year. Their National
Project (Girls Inc), their President's Project (Lifeline Hellas), and their Governor's
Project (Medical Brigades in Athens). They are excited for the upcoming months
and to see what they will all accomplish! If you or anyone you know is interested
in becoming a member or potentially reactivating a chapter, please reach out to
them at moagrandlodge@gmail.com. You can also reach out to the District Lodge
for guidance. 

Maids of Athena

2025 SUPREME CONVENTION IN
ORLANDO, FL

Our next AHEPA Family Supreme Convention will be at Disney's
Coronado Springs Resort in Orlando, FL, July 21-26! For additional
information, go to the DOP National Website. 

Please note the chapter delegate/alternate reporting form is due by
June 1, 2025. Delegates and Alternates must be paid through 2025 and
National Obligations sent to HQ by March 31, 2025 in order to be seated
at the Supreme Convention in Orlando.

Sisterhood Conference hosted in
Bellevue, WA on April 25-27, 2025
District Obligations, Financial Reporting,
and District Convention Delegate Forms
due May 1, 2025
Undergraduate Scholarship and Post
Graduate Grant due May 3, 2025
Chapter Report to the District Convention
is due prior to May 15, 2025
District Convention in Woodland Hills, CA
in May 30-31, 2025
Supreme Convention Delegate Form due
June 1

Interested in Running for
the District Lodge?

Upcoming Key
DatesAre you someone who identtifies as

compassionate and love for your fellow
Sisters in District 20? Are you looking to take
a leadership role? Do you want to find new
and creative ways to fulfill the AHEPA Family
Mission in promoting Hellenism, Education,
Philanthropy, Civic Responsibility, Family and
Individual Excellence? It sounds like you may
be a future leader on D20’s District Lodge! If
you are interested in learning more, reach out
to DG Sofie today. Feel free to text or email at
any time: 714) 705-9314,
ksbatslogos@gmail.com. 

mailto:moagrandlodge@gmail.com

